NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE BOARD
OF DIRECTORS OF THE ORANGE COUNTY
DRAINAGE DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Board of Directors of the Orange County Drainage
District may attend and participate in the Community Meeting for the South and Central Portions of
Orange County to Discuss Drainage and Tropical Storm Imelda to be held on Monday, October 21,
2019 at 6:30 p.m. at the Orangefield Junior High School Cafeteria, 7745 Sandbar Road,
Orangefield, Texas. This particular meeting will focus on the south and central portions of Orange
County, including the general areas of Orangefield, Bessie Heights, and areas along the lower and
central segments of Cow Bayou and Adams Bayou. No action will be taken by the Board at this

meeting.
Lo Csoma.

DON CARONA, GENERAL MANAGER

CERTIFICATE

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that this Notice of Possible Quorum is a true and
correct copy of said Notice and that I posted a true and correct copy of said Notice on the Bulletin
Boards at the Orange County Drainage District, Orange, Texas, which are convenient and readily
accessible to the general public, and said Notice was posted on Friday, the 18th day of October 2019
at 2:00 p.m.




